TOWN OF COTTESLOE
27 N0V 20;
RECEIVED
The Chief Executive Officer Anthony King
Town of Cottesloe | 5/9 Princes st. Cottesloe.
27 Nov. 2012
Dear Sir,

Further to my discussion with Mr. Trigg today ,I wish to bring
your attention to the state of disrepair of the lane at the rear of 9
Princes st. and request that the Town undertake urgent repairs.
The northern 30m on to Avonmore tce. has many potholes,
some dangerously deep,and someone is going to be injured
because many nearby residents are retirees. |

[ am aware that the lane is privately owned and the owner will
‘not do the work, that shifts the onus of responsibility to the
Town which presumably cares about the safety and amenity of
its residents. The lane is used by the Towns trucks which
contribute disproportionately to the damage.

There is the old argument that the Town cannot do maintenance
on private land ,however this land is for public use [including
yours],and only 30m. Please allocate funds to do this small job
for the wellfare of the community.

Yours F aithfui;ly

Anthony King [Sec .Body corp. 9 Princes st. Cottesloe]
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